Dear Sean

Thank you for your email. Simcoa considers the suggested changes to the WEM rules as part of the FCESS Cost Review to be reasonable
and consider they may alleviate some of the avoidable cost increases seen in the FECSS market.

We do note however that with a growing requirement for ESS in the WEM, that there will be some cost increases in the FCESS markets. At
the same time, we would hope that this would mean the efficient costs for energy are reflected in the market.

Kind regards

Graeme Ross
Energy Specialist
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